Jamie Gray

From: Sandy Hogan <sandyghogan@suddenlink.net>
Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2022 11:55 AM

To: Jamie Gray

Subject: Agenda item 11.1

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]
Jamie: please add my comment to item 11.1, the draft Mobility Hub Study.

Mayor Salcido, Mayor Pro-tem Wentworth and Council Members: | am submitting a request to have a formal public
comment period for the draft Mobility Hub Study of at least one month. This study has had little public input during its
more than two years' drafting, and no request for written public comments at all. It appears that it has not relied upon
the Town's approved plans, merely referencing prior unapproved and/or "accepted" draft studies. For these reasons, a
formal public comment period is merited, as is done for other studies and public documents.

Thanks, Sandy Hogan



